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Re: Public Participation for January 9, 2018

Elizabeth Henley <elizabetharhenley@gmail.com>

Fri 1/5/2018 10:02 AM

ToVicky Durden <VDurden@acpsd.net>;

Dear Ms. Durden,
The requested info is below.

*Elizabeth Henley 463 Bainbridge Dr. Aiken SC 29803, speaking 5 minutes at the /9 meeting, about the unreasonable burden the
excessive travel time from rezoning creates for Southside Aiken residents, and the expected increase in traffic {atalities

*Dione Carrcll 107 Pendleton St NW Aiken SC 29807, speaking 5 minutes at the /9 meeting, hardships to be caused by the
rezoning

Please let me know if you need anything else from me. We have prepared for this and will be very upset if we do not get to speak.
Thank you.
Sincerely,

Liz Henley
706-540-5882



